
Prince	Ministry	In	South	Africa	

www.princeministry.org	

prince@princeministry.org	

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021 
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa 

 

Greetings,        August 2018 

Our local private school had their annual Family fun day this month. This is the highlight 
of the year for the children. They get pocket money for rides and sweets, lunch and a 
day out from The Fold. We usually sell a few items while we are there, make new 
contacts and pass out brochures. Unfortunately, the weather was a bit cool that day. 

 

We had various visitors this month. One of our visitors was a kindergarten/grade R 
teacher who brought lots of materials to share with our teachers. She also brought a 
parachute and taught the children and teachers games they could play with it. 

 

 
 
 



	

	

This was a project with the A World Aware Team, of which all the members are from 
The Fold.  Their team is called The Wild Cats.  The older children have taken on 
teaching the younger children in our home.  Here Jessica teaches about Saul meeting 
Jesus on the road to Damascus.  It was an exciting lesson with many elements 
including games, songs and crafts. 

 
Birthdays this month were Blessing (5), Anna and Paul. 

 

Prayer requests:  Micky’s cancer treatment continues until 9 November. Short and long-
term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially 
teachers.   Long term funding for our school.  God’s favor for the long-term future of The 
Fold. 
              
Praises: Micky continues the milder version of the chemo with no noticeable side 
effects. No cancer found on recent scans. Grant from a foundation for our 
preschool/crèche. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


